
 
 

Visiting	the	Oklahoma	City	Museum	of	Art	

With	My	Tour	Group	or	Class   



I	am	very	excited	to	visit	the	Oklahoma	City	
Museum	of	Art	with	my	group.	At	the	
Museum	I	will	see	many	types	of	art:	
paintings,	sculptures,	and	glass.	I	will	explore	
and	have	fun	with	my	class.	I	can	ask	my	
group	leader	how	long	we	will	be	visiting	the	
Museum.	

	

The	Oklahoma	City	Museum	of	Art	is	in	downtown	Oklahoma	City.	Because	it	is	a	
busy	area,	there	could	be	lots	of	traffic	driving	to	the	Museum.		

	

	

	 	



My	group	will	be	dropped	off	at	the	
entrance	to	the	Museum.	I	will	wait	for	my	
group	leader	to	take	us	into	the	Museum.	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	
	

	



The	Museum	lobby	has	high	ceilings	and	lots	of	
windows.	This	means	it	may	be	very	bright.	It	may	also	
be	loud	because	the	sounds	may	echo.	I	might	hear	
music	playing.		

	

	

	

	

	

	

If	it	is	too	loud,	I	can	bring	headphones.	Or,	my	group	
leader	can	borrow	headphones	from	the	Front	Desk	
Attendant	at	the	Admissions	Desk.	

	

					



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

My	group	will	meet	with	a	docent	before	going	into	the	galleries.	This	meeting	will	
take	place	in	the	lobby	or	in	the	Museum	Theater.	The	docent,	who	will	be	my	

tour	guide,	will	go	over	the	rules	and	tell	my	group	about	the	tour.	
	



									

								 	



To	get	to	the	galleries	we	will	take	the	stairs.	If	I	need	to	use	the	elevator,	I	will	tell	
my	group	leader	or	docent.	



On	the	2nd	and	3rd	floors,	there	are	railings,	
and	I	can	see	the	floor(s)	below.	If	this	makes	
me	uncomfortable,	I	can	stand	away	from	
the	railing.		

		
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	



Restrooms	are	on	each	floor	across	from	the	
elevator.	The	toilets	in	all	the	restrooms	flush	
automatically.	They	can	be	loud,	but	only	for	

a	short	time.		

		

	
	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	



During	the	tour	I	will	stay	with	my	group.	If	I	
get	lost	I	will	ask	a	Gallery	Attendant	for	
help.	He	or	she	will	be	wearing	a	blue	jacket	
and	white	shirt.	This	is	very	important.	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	



	
	

While	I	am	with	my	group,	I	will	walk	in	the	galleries.	I	will	be	walking	a	lot.	If	I	get	
tired	I	will	ask	my	group	leader	if	I	can	rest.		
 



						 	

	

In	the	galleries	I	will	stand	or	sit	behind	the	black	line.	This	is	to	keep	me	and	the	
art	safe.	I	will	also	keep	my	hands	to	myself	and	not	touch	the	walls,	pedestals,	or	

art.	This	is	very	important.	

	



Some	of	the	galleries	have	bright	
lights.		

	

	

	

	

	

Other	galleries	are	dark.	

	

	

	

Some	of	the	lights	make	a	buzzing	
sound.	
	



	

I	will	have	fun	exploring	and	
seeing	art	with	my	group.	If	
I	have	questions,	I	will	ask	
them	when	it	is	my	turn.	
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	



I	will	remember	to	walk	carefully	in	the	
Museum.	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	



My	group	might	eat	lunch	at	the	Museum.	We	
could	be	in	the	basement,	a	classroom,	or	
outside.	I	can’t	eat	or	drink	in	the	galleries.	

	

					

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	



	

	

When	my	group	leaves,	we	will	probably	exit	the	same	door	we	entered.	



	

The	people	at	the	Oklahoma	City	Museum	
of	Art	are	happy	you	are	here	and	hope	
you	come	back	to	visit	again!	

	


